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Roger Burge resigns as Chief Financial Officer 

 
 
Roger Burge, who joined Eurotunnel in 1992 and has held the post of Chief Financial Officer 
since February 2002, has decided to leave Eurotunnel for personal reasons. 
 
 
Hervé Huas, Deputy Chief Executive, assumes responsibility for the financial restructuring of 
the Eurotunnel Group. 
 
 
Claude Liénard becomes operational Finance Director. Michael Schuller remains Group 
Treasurer. 
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